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On Wednesday, November 29th, a multi-agency search will be conducted connected to the Julia Jacobson 

murder investigation. 

The area search will be conducted by more than 120 personnel from four different agencies. They will be 

searching the rural desert area in Riverside County known as “Cactus City”.  

The agencies involved include Ontario PD, San Diego PD, San Bernardino County Sheriff’s Department and 

the Riverside County Sheriff’s Department. 

Search teams are looking for evidence connected with the Jacobson Murder Investigation. 

Information gathered during this investigation has led to the search of this “Cactus City” location. 

The area of the search is approximately 6 square miles. It’s located south of the I-10 Freeway and east of the 

“Cactus City” Rest Area (approximately 14 miles east of the I-10/CA-86 Interchange). 

This is an ongoing criminal investigation. 

Anyone with information regarding the incident is asked to call the Ontario Police Department at 909-986-6711, 

Detective Ruben Espinoza at 909-395-2894 or Detective Brant Devey at 909-395-2715.  

Information can also be reported anonymously by calling WE-TIP at (800) 78-CRIME or online at 

www.wetip.com. 


